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Comments: Ms. Nancy Rose, Forest Supervisor
U.S. Forest Service

Cibola National Forest

2113 Osuna Rd. N.E.

Albuquerque, NM 87113

Dear Ms. Rose:

Attached you will find the comments of the Navajo Nation, as submitted through the Navajo Nation Department of
Justice, to the Draft Environmental Impact Statement for the La Jara Mesa Mine Project.

In addition to the comment letter you will find two exhibits attached. Exhibit A is a copy of the Dine' Natural
Resources Protection Act of 2005 and Exhibit B is a copy of the Navajo Radioactive Materials Transportation Act

of 2012.

Please do not hesitate to contact this office should you have any questions about these comments.

Thank you in advance for your consideration.

David Taylor, Attorney

Natural Resources Unit

Navajo Nation Department of Justice
P.O. Box 2010

Window Rock, AZ 86515
928-871-6347

dtaylor@nndoj.org



